
Environment Committee: November 12, 2019

Chad Davison, Principal Engineer, Technical Services

Business Item 2019-326:
Chanhassen Interceptor 
Rehabilitation 8253-328
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• 2800 feet of existing 
concrete gravity sewer 
has significant corrosion

• The property around the 
MCES pipe is currently 
being developed into 
single family homes

• Cooperative construction 
agreement with the City of 
Chanhassen to line 1000 
feet of City sewer

Project Summary
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• Engineer’s Estimate $4,434,980.00
• Four bids received ranged from 

$3,690,537.25 to $4,524,992.60
• Lowest bid received from Visu-Sewer, Inc.

Bid Summary
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• 6% Minority Business Enterprise (MBE)
• 6% Women Business Enterprise (WBE)

The low bidder, Visu-Sewer, Inc. has met the 
good faith effort goals as determined by the 
Office of Diversity and Equal Opportunity

Metropolitan Council 
Underutilized Business Goals
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That the Metropolitan Council authorize its Regional 
Administrator to award and execute a construction contract 
for Chanhassen Interceptor Rehabilitation 8253-328, 
MCES Project No. 802883, Contract No. 19P199, with 
Visu-Sewer, Inc. for their low responsive and responsible 
bid of $3,690,537.25.

Proposed Action



Chad Davison
Principal Engineer, Interceptor Engineering

Technical Services
651-602-4031

chad.davison@metc.state.mn.us

Questions
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